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Monthly Meeting—Thursday November 16th  

Our monthly meeting will be from Dr. Jasyn Haney and he will review with the group the details of the Basic Med that 

enables pilots to fly in certain cases without having to acquire a 3rd class medical.  Also, this will be our annual meeting for 

elections.  You must be present to vote.  The excitement starts at 7PM at the Sherman Municipal Airport Terminal. 

 
EAA Ford TriMotor makes a stop in North Texas! 

 

Our Ford Tri-motor tour is in the books.  The Nov 2-5 weekend was a success!  We managed to get 29 flights up in spite 

of the wind and fog.  Many thanks to all who volunteered.  Everyone was on time, and many worked their shift and then 

hung around to help the next shift.  The crew from EAA was great, and they were pleased with our chapter. Well done 

EAA 323! 

 

 

 



 

 

EAA Chapter 323  

Annual Christmas Party 
 

At the home of Ross and Paula Richardson 

2115 Turtle Creek Circle, Sherman 

(Between FM 1417 & US-75 south of Lambreth Rd) 

 

903.821.4277 

 

Thursday, December 21st, 2017 at 6:30 PM 

 

Entrée will be baked ham provided by Kris & Molly 

Worstell.  Each family is requested to bring a side 

dish of your choice. 

 

Punch, wine, and soft drinks 

will be provided.  You are 

welcomed to BYOB. 

 

 

For the exciting gift exchange, each person is requested to bring an unmarked 

wrapped gift (around $20.00). 

 

Looking forward to a fun filled evening of eating and Chapter fellowship to end the year 



 

 

Upcoming Chapter Events 

 
Thursday November 16  Monthly Thursday meeting at the Sherman Airport Terminal 

    Subject:  Basic Med—Dr. Jasyn M Haney & Annual Elections 

Saturday December 2  Cedar Mills Flyout or Drive Out (Weather Dependent) 

Thursday December 21  Annual Christmas Party! 

Saturday January 6  John Horn’s Kitfox Project Visit at Freedom Field (7T0) 

Thursday January 18  Monthly Thursday meeting at the Sherman Airport Terminal 

    Subject:  AOPA Flying Clubs 

Saturday February 3  Frank Connery’s RV14 Project Visit at GYI 

Thursday February 15  Monthly Thursday meeting at the Sherman Airport Terminal 

    Subject:  VIP Airplane Interiors 

Saturday March 3  Bill Porter’s Zenith 750 Project Visit 

Thursday March 15  Monthly Thursday meeting at the Sherman Airport Terminal 

    Subject:  What you wanted to know about gyrocopters 

 

 

 

Officers/Board of Directors/Key Coordinators 

Name Position Contact Number 

John Horn President 940-736-8440 

Paul Tanner Vice President 903-819-1940 

John Halterman Secretary 903-819-9947 

Ross Richardson Treasurer 903-821-4277 

Steve Straus Board of Directors 214-693-1417 

Rick Simmons Board of Directors 903-818-8066 

Mary Lawrence Board of Directors  903-821-2670 

Mel Asberry Technical Counselor 972-784-7544 

Jim Smisek Technical Counselor 903-819-6428 

Ross Richardson Membership 903-821-4277 

John Horn Young Eagles Coordinator 940-736-8440 

John Halterman Newsletter Editor 903-819-9947 

Billy Dollarhide Web Master 903-870-0521 

 

General Email:  EAA323@hotmail.com     Website:  www.eaa323.org  

 


